[image: image1.jpg]SHOBNALL
PRIMARY

SCHOOL





Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB

Telephone:  01283 239100     Facsimile: 01283 239105
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School Council Minutes

Present:   Mrs T Farrington
    Reception:  Seren Y & Jack W            Year 1: Noah Jordan & Anah-Rabia H
                 Year 2: Daniel B S
    Year 3:  Alfie K & Charley W                Year 4:  Kyle H & Aoife M        
    Year 5:  Kyle T & Katie L                      Year 6:  Gracie C & Hadyn M
Apologies: Madeeha H
Meeting Date: 27.3.15
	Agenda Item
	Action by whom
	Minutes/Notes

	1. Welcome and introduction to the meeting.
	T Farrington

	Mrs Farrington welcomed everyone to the meeting.

	2.  Easter Eggstravaganza

	T Farrington
	Mrs Farrington informed the School Council that they would be judging the decorated eggs this year.  
GC asked if the School Council could still enter this competition.  Mrs Farrington confirmed that everyone could take part.

The School Council discussed how the eggs were to be judged and it was agreed that original ideas and children’s own work be the criteria used for judging and for awarding 1st and 2nd places in each class.



	3.  Talent show
	T Farrington

	Due to large numbers of School Council members, Mrs Farrington proposed that children in Years 4-6 judge the Talent show.  All were happy with this decision.
All School Council members left at this point apart from the representatives in Years 4-6.

Following a discussion about how the talent show could be judged, it was agreed that Mrs Farrington would prepare a score sheet where each judge could write their comments and score out of 5, 5 being the highest.  All scores would then be added together and collated on a master score sheet.

HM raised the question about fairness in judging, and again the School Council suggested that they look for entertainment, age appropriate content and expectation.

A winner and runner up will be awarded in each Key Stage.

	4. Any Other Business
	
	The next meeting will be held after the Easter break.
The meeting closed.
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Mrs. B. M. Roobottom – Head Teacher


